
UARRC Minutes May 19th 2016 

Attending: Jeff Reynolds, Stan Besancon, Kip Penney (Montville), Janice Boyd (Dixmont), Paige 

Zeigler(Montville), Mike Berry (Thorndike), Dave Adamson (Freedom), Brian Gaudet (Unity) 

 

Meeting Came to order at 7:04 pm 

April Minutes Approved 

March Minutes lost when Robs computer crashed. Efforts being made to retrieve them. 

Motion made to reaffirm decision to approve $3600 for electrical work to improve fire safety and 

lighting. 

Shipped a truck of mixed bales, this has been about average of one a month. 

Jeff talked to John Cranowski about earthwork for the new proposed fire exit at the rear of the 

electronics room. John will be by to give an estimate. 

Mike will add his predetermination of independent contractor status form to his personnel file. This 

should satisfy the MEMIC audit. 

Discussion of single sort recycling at length will continue for the foreseeable future. Most agree the 

center should continue to function but will most likely have to evolve with the changes coming in out 

near future.  

Motion made to have June August and October for the next meetings. Motion passed. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Robert Hogg 

 

 


